
Friends of Maxwell Memorial Library 

 

 

January 03, 2023 

 

Hello from the Friends of Maxwell Memorial Library! 

 

Despite the challenges and struggles we’ve all faced in 2022, our organization adapted 

and persevered. We continued to meet monthly online, or in person. We’re looking 

forward to our 30th Anniversary this year, and our annual Geranium Sale in May. 

 

We would love to have you join us, or renew your membership this year!  

There are no membership dues, but any donations are greatly appreciated and optional.  

As always, we will continue to support Maxwell Memorial Library, and each other. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jennifer Groth, President  

The Friends of Maxwell Memorial Library - since 1993 

A 501(c)(3) non-profit organization 

Email - maxwellfriends@gmail.com 

 

—--- To Join or Renew - Complete Bottom Portion. Return to Maxwell, or Mail  —------ 

 

Friends of Maxwell Memorial Library   2023     Join________  Renew________ 

 

Name________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address______________________________________________________________ 

 

Email______________________________     Phone________________________ 

 

If you’d like to make a donation to the Friends, please make your check out to: 

Friends of Maxwell Library, drop it off at the library, or mail it to: 

Friends of Maxwell Library ℅  John Rohner 

162 Forrest Way 

Camillus, NY 13031                             Optional Donation ___________________ 

 

 

                                                 Thank you for your Support! 

 


